
 
 

 

 
Dear Colleague: 
 
On behalf of Cleveland Clinic’s Anesthesiology Institute, we invite you to participate as an exhibitor during 
the upcoming Survey of Current Issues in Surgical Anesthesia symposium November 27 – December 1, 
2023. This will be a LIVE event held at the Ritz Carlton Naples, Tiburón in Naples, Florida. We anticipate 
an approximate attendance of 100+. 
 
Survey of Current Issues in Surgical Anesthesia will present the most recent information on clinical 
practice issues facing anesthesiologists, nurse anesthetists and anesthesia assistants. A diverse faculty will 
provide an update on non-operating room anesthesia, pre-operative assessment and ambulatory 
anesthesia, anesthesia for orthopedic and obstetric procedures as well as perioperative care of surgical 
patients. 

The symposium will be presented in several formats, including didactic lectures, workshops, and case 
discussions. Additional break-out sessions include workshops, practice updates, and problem-based  
learning discussions presented in didactic or hands-on workshop formats. 
 
Detailed symposium information is available on the symposium website – www.ccfcme.org/surganes23 
 
AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™ will be provided by the Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing 
Education along with American Board of Anesthesiology® MOCA 2.0™ points. This live CME 
program fully complies with ACCME Standards for Commercial Support and is developed 
independently and without influence by any commercial interests.  
 
To view exhibit opportunities and reserve your space, please click on this link . 
 
If you wish to participate, there are two payment options. Exhibitors may pay by credit card while 
registering on the website or choose to pay later by check. If you choose the later, checks should 
be made payable to The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation, (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and 
mailed to: 

Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
Attn: Nicci Astrop 

PO Box 931653 
Cleveland, Ohio 44195 

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Lisa Politi Wilk 
Center for Continuing Education / Cleveland Clinic  
politil@ccf.org 
216-645-3367 

https://www.clevelandclinicmeded.com/live/courses/surganes/exhibit.asp
https://www.clevelandclinicmeded.com/live/courses/surganes/default.asp

